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I very much oppose making in person voting the standard method of voting in 

Oregon.  I lived for many years in states in which the only way you could vote was in 

person.   

 

I found it sometimes difficult to vote because the needs and hours of my job 

conflicted with the hours available for voting.  I also sometimes experienced long 

lines including waiting outside in the rain before waiting to enter the building where I 

could vote.     


